
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Hutchison for answer 
by the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 17 March 2022 

Further to my question to the Transport and Environment 

Convener at the August 2018 meeting of the Full Council 

and the follow up meeting in her office can the Convener 

please confirm; 

Question (1) Whether the issue of non-compliant chicanes has been

discussed in consideration of planning applications by his

committee?

Answer (1) 

Questions (2) Whether his committee have approved any new non-

compliant chicanes since August 2018.

Answers (2) 

Questions (3) If so, how many and why?

Answers (3) 


